LETTER TO
SANTA’S
ENERGY ELVES Energy

Explorers

Happy Holidays, Energy Explorers! Santa’s Energy Elves are teaming up with ourfrzends

at Medina EC to encourage energy-efficiency. We help Santa keep his shop as efficient as
possible! That means turning off lights when we leave a room, unplugging tools when we’re
done and leaving the doors closed. Use this letter to show us how you’ve been energy-efficient,
this year.

After you complete the letter, give it to an adult to take a picture and email it to us|at
mycoop@medinaec.org. You can also fill out our new digital letter online at
MedinaEC.org/EnergyElves. Energy Explorers will receive a special Medina EC gift fronifu's8

Dear Energy Elves,

My name is and I am ___ years old.

Ilive at

Please put your mailing address to receive a special Medina EC ornament.

This year, I have been very good and have tried to be more energy efficient by:

Please tell Santa I would really like for Christmas.

Love,

MEDINA ELECTRIC
E; COOPERATIVE, INC. (sign your name here)




